
 
 
Greetings, 
We met with Bro. Alberto this month and finalized plans for teaching English.  The initial plan was for 1 
beginner and 1 intermediate class but the beginner class filled up the first day so a second beginner class 
was added.  Classes will begin on Aug 17th with 1 hour classes on Saturdays for an 8 week session.    In 
addition to the basic learning, each student will work of a short testimony in English.     
 
Bro. Alberto has been focusing on Families and Julie and I each taught a Sunday School session about 
Families.   Bro. Alberto also asked us to lead an informal discussion with the married couples’ monthly 
dinner.   
 
On the personal side, we closed on our house in Cincinnati on July 26th which is a real blessing to be 
relieved of that responsibility.   We will continue Spanish lessons 4 hours each.   
 
We are excited that the Campbells will be returning in August and will work with them on how we can 
assist them in their work here.   So far we have focused our involvement on the church in Pavas but look 
forward to opportunities in other churches in Costa Rica.   
 
My work assignments will change in August and will require a short trip to Boston in late August or 
September.  Our first 90 days will expire on September 6th so we are praying the timing works so the trip 
is before we need to leave.   
 
In His Service, 
Mike and Julie McGhghy 
 


